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CHS Boys Hockey 
On Thursday 23rd August 2018, the Evans River boys hockey team travelled 

to Grafton to compete against Castle Hill. 

 

Our boys played extremely well with great team spirit and sportsmanship, 

taking out the win 5-1! 

 

We now travel to Lithgow in week 9 where we will compete against the top 8 

teams in the state.  

 

We would like to thank Mrs D’Anna 

and Sue Hunter for training and 

coaching us and to those parents for 

supporting us on the day—it is all 

greatly appreciated!  

 

Marshall Brown, team member.  

Congratulations 
Ella Gillespie recently entered the 
Act for Kids Reconciliation Action 
Plan Art competition. It was open 
to artists 13 years and older 
nationally to create a beautiful 
piece of artwork to inspire and 
reflect their vision: “We want all 
kids to have a safe and happy 
childhood, free from abuse and 
neglect.”  

Ella’s artwork, which she called 
“My Place” came first in the 
competition and will be used 
internally and externally as part of 
the RAP promotion. Ella is to be 
congratulated for her fantastic 
achievement!  
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Diary 
 

Week 7 Term 3—Week B 

2-14 Sep Italian Students Visit  

3 Sep Regional Spelling Bee 

5 Sep 7-12 Social, Italians Visit 

 MR Public Speaking 9:00am Coraki 

7 Sep K-6 Assembly 9:30am    

 

Week 8 Term 3—Week A 

11 Sep Wellbeing Day Years 9 & 10  

13 Sep HSC Drama Works Excursion Byron Bay 

14 Sep NCPSSA Athletics Carnival Lismore 

 

Upcoming Events 

Sep 16-22 Yr 5/6 Canberra Excursion   

PSSA Northern Rivers Zone Athletics Carnival 
Last Thursday, 30 of our best athletes competed in our first PSSA Northern 

Rivers Zone Athletics Carnival held in Lismore. This carnival brought together 

around 1000 students from over 50 schools! Congratulations must go to the 

organisers of this carnival for an extremely well-run event.   

 

Our students had some excellent results: 

Jack Semple – 1st in the senior boys’ 200m, 4th in the 12 year old boys’ 100m 

Oliver Arragon – 2nd in the 11 year old boys’ 800m, 3rd in the 100m and 200m 

Myriam Weekes – 2nd in the 9 year old girls’ 100m, 4th in the Junior girls’ 200m 

Kyla Flaherty – 3rd in the 11 year girls 200m 

Kaden Levett – 1st place in the AWD 100m, shot put and discus events 

Blake Mumford – 3rd in the senior boys’ 800m 

 

Our senior girls’ relay team of: Holly Williamson, Kyla Flaherty, Lily Pollack 

and Charlotte Daly qualified for the final in 2nd place, and our junior girls’ relay 

team consisting of: Myriam Weekes, Dana Collingburn, Leesy Forsyth and 

Mia-Jo Henderson qualified for the final in 3rd place. Both teams had some 

baton change trouble and finished in 6th and 7th place in their finals. So close!  

 

The first 4 places in the track events represent the zone at the PSSA Regional 

Athletics Championships in Lismore on the 14th September. We wish Jack, 

Oliver, Myriam, Kyla, Kaden and Blake the best of luck! 

 

Fiona Fields 

Year 3/4E Science 
Mrs Elliot’s class have been writing about different 

procedures in class. We were lucky enough to 

watch Wyatt do his very own procedure - making 

a Berocca Rocket “WOW!” 

 

Kylie Elliot 

Free BBQ Breakfast 
Come along and sign up for the Fair Funding 

Now! Campaign. There will be a FREE BBQ 

breakfast and barista coffee for parents and 

teachers on Friday September 7th at 7:30am at 

Evans River Community School in the senior cola.  

 

Mark Robertson, Secretary, Councillor and 

FEDREP for Mid-Richmond Teacher’s Association 

NSWTF.  

 

Tournament of Minds 
Congratulations to our Tournament of Minds team 

who performed at Kingscliff on Sunday. The 

judges said they were one of the best teams! 

What an awesome group of students: Abbie 

Yourell, Frankie Morrison, Lily Pollack, Ailie 

Macgregor, Will Weekes, Caelan Cooper and 

Baylee O’Brien. 

 

Fiona Fields.  
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  The following resource and information is 

available at the schools careers website: 

www.evansriverk12careers.com  

 

University – Early Entry 

Many universities use schemes other than 

the ATAR to gain entry into their courses. The criteria for these vary 

from institution to institution. Some are based on school recommendations 

while others look at a student’s community involvement. Often offers are 

made prior to the release of the ATAR’s, hence the name “early entry”. 

 

A comprehensive list of all the schemes can be found by clicking here or by 

going to the school website and selecting: Post School Options > University > 

Early Entry Schemes. 

 

Chris Hayward, Careers Adviser  

K-6 AWARDS Term 3 Week 5 

Kinder 
Olley 

Spencer 
Fletcher 

Chapman 
Makayla 
Oldfield 

Morgan 
Northey 

Year 1  
Raphaell 

Leroy 

Mackenzie 

McDonald 

Summer 

Behn-Moore 

Lucy 
Hough 

Year 2 
Tahlia 
Ison 

Jazmin 
Henderson 

Sophia 
Hudson 

Teak 
Richards 

Year 3/4E 
Dana 

Collingburn 
Bre 

McGregor 
Byron 

Behn-Moore 
Ruben 
Wilson 

Year 3/4C 
Izaac 
Black 

Bijou 
Blore-Jones 

Jaiden  
Cooper 

Tyler 
Fletcher 

Year 5F 
Kiah 
Wise 

Alex 

Redman 

Sol 
Novak 

Nate 
Kapeen 

Year 

5/6W 

Frankie 
Morrison 

Imy 
McGregor 

Miah-Bella 
Norman 

Blaze 
Ward 

Dirrawong 
Awards 

Alivia 
Hudson 

Tom  
Carey 

Lilly 
Aleckson 

Darren 
Stewart 

3/4C Creative Writing-The Ice Man 
Using a “Pobble” story starter, Year 3/4C all 

started with the same few sentences and stimulus 

picture to inspire them to write their own creative 

writing piece about the Ice Man. 

 

“It was a bitterly cold morning. The world was 

locked in a wintery battle, with a whirlwind of frost 

and snow marching all over the countryside.  

 

This winter was different to a normal winter. This 

winter was coming alive.  

 

The Ice Man turned his frosted face from side to 

side, and stretched and flexed his icy fingers. 

 

Everyone was shivering but the Ice Man was not. 

Everyone yelled for help but there was no answer.  

They were still scared.” Leesy Forsyth. 

 

“It was a bitterly cold morning. The world was 

locked in a wintery battle, with a whirlwind of frost 

and snow marching all over the countryside.  

 

This winter was different to a normal winter. This 

winter was coming alive.  

 

The Ice Man turned his frosted face from side to 

side, and stretched and flexed his icy fingers as 

he awoke! This was a very bad sign because 

when the Ice Man comes alive he makes winter as 

cold as the Antarctic.  

 

It was FREEZING! No matter how much your 

heaters are turned up, you are still going to be 

freezing! I was so cold that I thought I was out in 

the snow in a T-shirt and short pants!  

 

THUMP! The ground vibrated.” Bijou Blore-Jones 

 

“It was a bitterly cold morning. The world was locked in a wintery battle, with a 

whirlwind of frost and snow marching all over the countryside.  

This winter was different to a normal winter. This winter was coming alive.  

 

The Ice Man turned his frosted face from side to side, and stretched and 

flexed his icy fingers and said “Ahhh, another nice winter!” So he set off into 

the world. “Hello world!” he exclaimed. So he went and had some breakfast, 

but later found out that it was closed. “Wahhh!” he cried, wiping tears off his 

face. He was starving now because he hadn’t eaten since last winter, seeing 

as he had to hide in a cave to stay away from the heat and not melt.  

 

He went wandering around the city but it was very quiet, and then he realised 

the town was frozen so he wondered where was everybody on this nice cold 

day. Suddenly a head popped out of a window, “Arghh!” screamed a lady 

covering her eyes. “A monster!” screamed another person.”  Milly-Rose 

Tregidgo 

http://www.evansriverk12careers.com
http://www.evansriverk12careers.com/?page=uni-info


 
Principal:  Rob Walker B:Ed:, M:Ed: Cypress Street, Evans Head NSW 2473 
Email:  evansriver-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Phone:  02-6682 6666 
Website: www.evansriver.nsw.edu.au Fax:  02-6682 6777 

Parent Portal Logon 
http://web3:evansriver-c:schools:nsw:edu:au/

portal/login  

 

 

 

 

 

 Saturday 13th October (last Saturday of the holidays) 

 A full day of family fun from 9am—9pm  

 Activities and entertainment 

 Riverside Park on the Richmond River, Woodburn 

 Organised by Woodburn Event Team.  

 Further details will be available in the coming weeks. 


